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Over the lifetime of this ministry, the Lord has allowed us to 

walk beside our clients as He draws them closer to Himself. 
̵ Deny and Samantha were prior clients who came back to attend the weekly Bible Study at the Center.  

When asked why they decided to return without currently expecting Deny responded, “We came 

previously for our sons, this time we are coming for us.”  They had in fact attended our LEAP (Life 

Education Assistance Program) and Bible study with both their sons but knew they were missing 

something in their lives.   

̵ After several weeks, they began to attend Sagemont Church along with the CPC Bible study each week.  

Although they had been together for several years, they decided they needed to get married to live 

according to the Bible.  Unable to afford a wedding, they went to the Justice of the Peace but still longed 

for a Christian marriage.   

̵ With the help of Pastor Guel, Savannah Bakery, a volunteer photographer and several other members of 

the CPC Family, their desire became a reality.  It is an awesome blessing to witness what Jesus can to 

in the lives of our clients and their children.  

The Lord has established this ministry to save lives.   
̵ From 2004 through 2018, He has been faithful to bring hope to the hopeless through Jesus.    

   2,038  persons have prayed to accept or rededicate their lives to Christ  

   5,528  women at risk to abort have chosen "Life" for their babies  

 11,214  LEAP (Life Education Assistance Program) attendances have been recorded 

   2,657  Bible Study attendances have been logged 

 34,043  visits by clients and members of their support groups have been served 

Once again, the Lord showed His faithfulness to this Life 

saving ministry.  He placed it on the heart of His own to fill 

the gap and generously sustain the Center’s finances in 2018. 
̵ Local churches, businesses and individual donors continue to reveal their Commitment to Life through 

their regular financial support, banquet offering and baby bottle campaign. 

̵ Many have also brought baby and maternity items throughout the year.  These are the incentives that 

bring our clients to the LEAP (Life Education Assistance Program) and Bible Study to earn as they learn.    


